FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
Fél b City of Duluth Communications Office
Mayor Roger J. Reinert

DUTH 411 West First Street ¢ Duluth, Minnesota 55802 «

M I NN E S O T A WWW.dUlUthmn.gOV

For more information, please call 218-730-6309

DATE: 8/24/2024
SUBJECT: Third Street Reconditioning Project traffic changes expected on August 26, 2024
BY: Kelli Latuska, Public Information Officer

Third Street Reconditioning Project traffic changes expected on August 26, 2024

[DULUTH, MN] The City of Duluth is paving the lower side of Third Street on schedule and will plan to
reopen most avenues on Monday, August 26. The left lane of Third Street will remain closed between
12th Avenue E and Mesaba Avenue with traffic using the right lane while final utility work is
completed.

Parking will not be allowed within the construction limits due to the narrow available lane. Avenues
may be re-closed as conditions require to safely complete the work within the intersections. Following

completion of the work on the lower side, traffic will be switched so that the remaining work can be
completed on the upper side.

Construction is anticipated to be complete by the end of September.

For more information, please contact the City of Duluth Engineering division at 218-730-5200.
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